From: Faye

Sent: October-06-13 9:58 PM

To: BoardSec

Subject: Attention of Rudra Mukherji or Edik Zwarenstein

Dear Rudra and or Edik - Let it be shown that myself Mrs. Faye Suthons
and my husband Mr. Douglas Suthons do not want to see Hydro One
Networks Inc. upgrading 25 kilometers of currently idle 115 kilo volt
electricity transformer line thus building 100 m connection to transformer
station since this line would connect a wind farm NRWC and line to
provinical power grid.

As Ontario taxpayers, Hydro One customers and God fearing nature
loving people, we believe the whole entire wind turbine development is off
the rails and it is time to STOP.

Realizing your time is valueable | have kept this brief but please feel
free to contact |
Mr. and Mrs. Douglas and Faye Suthons

F ]

Thank you.





